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GRADUATION CEREMONY IN SALLUIT 
FOR COLLEGE-LEVEL TRAINING PROGRAMS IN NUNAVIK 

 
Kuujjuaq, April 9, 2018 – The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services 
(NRBHSS) is proud to announce a graduation ceremony in Salluit for students who 
successfully completed one of the two occupational-training programs in Communications in 
Supportive Relations and Communications in Administration, offered jointly with the Cégep 
Marie-Victorin. 
 
For the 2016-2017 school year, the cegep had 60 students and nearly 25 of them successfully 
completed their training program. “It is important to emphasize these graduates’ 
accomplishment, as their perseverance and success are a great source of inspiration for many 
of us,” mentioned Minnie Grey, Executive Director of the NRBHSS. A total of five students will 
receive their diploma. 
 
The ceremony will be held in: 
Salluit –  On April 20 at the community centre at 1:30. 
 
The entire community is invited to attend the event and congratulate the graduates. Snacks 
will also be served on site. 
 
The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services is a public agency created in 1978 
under the James Bay and Northern Quebec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire 
Québec territory located north of the 55th parallel in terms of the provision of health services 
and social services for the inhabitants of the 14 communities. 
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